In support of HB 2918

| think creating a list of surplus real property that is available to nonprofit affordable housing providers would enhance the
opportunity for constructing affordable homes on truly vacant property that is within the urban growth boundary. This could be the
first priority rather than looking outside the UGB for housing construction land.



